
 
 
  

  
 

 
OFFICIAL// Publicly Accessible 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  

21 January 2025 

Victoria - Australia 

No. O44(T) - 2025 

 
Local Port of Western Port  
 

French Island 
Tankerton Boat Ramp - Redevelopment Works 
 

Date: Immediate – Until further notice 
 

Details: Mariners are advised of construction works occurring at Tankerton Boat Ramp at 
approximate location 38˚23.038’S, 145˚16.294’E (WGS84).  Vessel access will be 
limited to use of the high tide ramp only.  

 
The low tide ramp will be inaccessible for the duration of these construction works. 
 

Mariners are advised to avoid using the Tankerton Boat Ramp, noting only the 
high tide southern ramp will be available.  

               
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS151 

 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 

If you require any further information, please contact DEECA Customer Service on 136 186  
 

 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 

Southern and Maritime Region  
 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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